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To:	Parent/Caregiver
From:	Mobile Preschool Staff
Re:	Enrollment into Preschool Program

Welcome to the Mobile Preschool Program!!!

Requirements for participation in the Program:
· Child must be 3 years old by August 31 to be eligible for enrollment for the school year 
· Child must be a resident of Hoke County
· Child cannot already be participating in a preschool program, day care center or home, or Head start
· Child must be potty trained and have all shots to date
· Parent must attend Orientation session when scheduled
· 
Children will be selected according to their dates of birth.  The children closest to entering kindergarten will have first priority in our selection.  However, if your child is not selected to begin in August, he/she will remain on our list of candidates in the event children drop out of the program through December 31, 2023.  Any 3-year-old who meets our requirements and does not get enrolled for this school year will automatically move up on the list for first priority for the following school year.  We will send a letter of continued interest at that time.

In order to be enrolled in the program, the attached forms need to be completed. You may mail them or drop them off at the address below.

				Hoke County Smart Start
				1089 E. Central Ave. - Suite D
				Raeford, NC 28376

IMPORTANT:  You will need to provide copies of your child's immunization (shot) record, birth certificate, and social security card for our files.  If you come to the office bring the information and we will be happy to make copies.  If you mail the information back to us, please include copies of the shot record, birth certificate, and social security card.  Your application cannot be considered complete until we have all the information listed (shot record, birth certificate, and social security card).

The Child Data Sheet contains important information that is required by the State of North Carolina for us to conduct our program.  Please fill it out completely.  It is stamped confidential and is not released to anyone other than the data entry clerk who records the information quarterly.

Please return all information by 5:00pm on or before Friday, July 28, 2023 in order for your child to be enrolled to start the new session in August.

You will receive written confirmation of your child's enrollment no later than Friday, July 22ND.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please call the Mobile Preschool Staff at 910-904-5452 X 115.
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